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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U . S. Nuc1 ear Pegulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBv4CT: NUREG 0737 Item II.K.3.18, ADS Initiation
Logic Design Modification

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Correspondence from Philadelphia Electric Company to D.
G. Eisenhut, dated March 26, 1982, regarding the referenced
subject, failed to identify a docket number. We were informed by
the Peach Bottom Project Manager on April 6, 1982 that the
correspondence has been placed on all Philadelphia Electric
Company's nuclear plant dockets. Therefore, please delete the
March 26, 1982 correspondence from the Limerick Units No. 1 and 2
dockets (50-352, 50-353) and the Fulton Units No. 1 and 2 dockets
(50-463, 50-464). Assign the March 26, 1982 correspondence
regarding NUREG 0737, Item II.K.3.18 to the Peach Bottom Units
No. 2 and 3 dockets (50-277, 50-278).

We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused you.

Very truly yours,
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